
The District Digest is a monthly video newsletter that is shared to all families and staff within Orland

School District 135. The purpose of the video series is to summarize events that have happened

within the last month within the 10 schools, recognize staff who are going above and beyond in their

classroom, and to remind parents of upcoming events and dates. The video's script is also included

in the email for parents to read if they do not want to watch the video or are not able to watch the

video when they open the email. The video series supports effective communication by informing

internal and external stakeholders of the happenings within the District each month. It is consistently

sent on the first weekday of the month and is relied on by families to inform them of important

information.


